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CHIEF ADDERLEY  

INSTALLED AS PRESIDENT OF 

THE BROWARD COUNTY CHIEFS 

OF POLICE ASSOCIATION 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is proud to announce that Chief Franklin 
C. Adderley has been elected President of the Broward County Chiefs of Police 
Association.   
 

Chief Adderley has served the Fort Lauderdale Police Department since October 
20, 1980 and has been a member of the Broward Chiefs of Police Association 
since August 2000.  He grew up in the City of Fort Lauderdale and graduated 
from Stranahan High School.  Chief Adderley has a Bachelor’s Degree in 
Criminal Justice from Florida Gulf Coast University and is currently enrolled in 
the Executive Masters in Public Administration Program at Florida International 
University. 
 

During Chief Adderley’s tenure at Fort Lauderdale Police Department, he was 
the first African American promoted to the rank of Major, Assistant Chief and 
Chief of Police. 
 

On Thursday, January 9
th

 at 10:00 A.M., Chief Adderley will be sworn in as the 
first African American to serve as President of the Broward County Chiefs of 
Police Association.  The ceremony will be held at the Fort Lauderdale Woman’s 
Club located at 20 South Andrews Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  The 
Broward County Chiefs of Police Association and the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department welcomes the public and the media to attend this ceremony.   
 

Parking for the ceremony will be in the City Park Garage (CPG) located at 150 
Southeast 2

nd
 Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale.   

 

For more information on the available parking please visit 
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/parking/parking_garage.asp 
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